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THACS - Tewin Horticultural Arts & Crafts Society 

 

Photography Competition  

This photography competition is open to adults and to children of all ages. It’s free to 
enter and you don’t have to complete any entry forms.  

The photographic categories are: -  
1.   Arches 
2.   Floating 
3.   Machines * 
4.   Village Scene * 
5.   Nature * 

Exhibitors are limited to one entry per person for each category. All five categories are 
open to adults, whilst the categories open to children are the three marked with *.  

All exhibits should be in the form of a digital photograph files in .jpg format (which is the 
default format for most smart phones, laptops, tablets and digital cameras). Each file 
should be sent as email attachment sent to thacs.chair@gmail.com  by Monday 19th 
April. Please ensure that your covering email contains your name, telephone number 
and the number of the category you are entering. If you are under 18 years old, then 
please also let us know your age so that we can put your photograph in the appropriate 
age group for judging. 

For adults, there will be 1st prize certificate in each of the five categories with an 
additional certificate awarded to the photograph selected as best in show by the judge. 
For children, there will be an exciting small age-appropriate 1st prize for each age group 
in each of the three children’s categories, with a bonus prize certificate awarded to the 
photograph selected as best in show by the judge. The winners will be announced and 
all entries will be displayed on the THACS page of the Tewin Village website as soon as 
possible after the judging. 

Writing Competition  

We are running a competition for all creative writers (aged 16 and over) and would like 
entries of no more than 500 words – that’s an A4 page or less. We are keen to 
encourage both established and budding writers. The subject is “The Colour of Hope”. 

Please submit your entry by email to thacs.chair@gmail.com  by Monday 3rd May and 
ensure you include your name and telephone number. 

The judge will award first, second and third places and the authors will be notified of 
their success (and any corresponding comments from the judge) by 10th May. Once that 
has been done, the winners will be announced and all entries will be displayed on the 
THACS page of the Tewin Village website. 

Ray Keppler 
THACS Chairman 
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